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Heyse 0il Inc.

212 College Park Drive #4
Normal, IL 61761

(309) 454-8098

March 23, 1990
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Mr. Charles Gholson . DT, 3
Depute Inspector ‘ .
State of New Mexico
Energy Minerals and Natural
Resources Department
0il Conservation Division
Aztec District Office
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Gholson:

This is to follow up on a letter we received from your
of fice concerning our Rio Chama #2, J-2-30N-03E. The well
was drilled to 362 as indicated in our 103 Report. The
well's surface casing has not been pressure tested. Also,
we have not drilled out from under the casing. We have
plans to do the pressure test before we start drilling
again this spring.

1 apologize for the lateness of this letter.
Sincerely,
J}(ﬁ@. S
Todd R. Heyse
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